
 

Greetings from the University of Wyoming Experiential Education Office! We hope your 

summer is off to a great start and each of you are able to experience some fun and relaxation 

over the next couple of months. 

In this quarter’s issue of the PRN, we are focusing on one of our two outstanding Preceptor of 

the Year award recipients for the 2021-2022 academic year. Each year we solicit nominations 

from both our P2 and P4 rotation students for preceptors who have made a difference in their 

lives. The two preceptors selected for this prestigious honor for the last academic year were Dr. 

Sammy Ihunwaeze and Dr. Lesley Liebig.  

Sammy Ihunwaeze: 

We would like to introduce you to Dr. Sammy Ihunwaeze who is a preceptor at North Suburban 

Medical Center (NSMC) in Thornton, CO. He was presented with his Preceptor of the Year 

award at this year’s P4 Convocation ceremony in Laramie, WY in May. Sammy took time 

recently to talk about his journey to becoming a pharmacist and preceptor which started with 

his moving from his native country, Nigeria, to the United States in April 2004. It then led to his 

graduating from the University of Wyoming School of Pharmacy in 2014, and then to his current 

position at NSMC as an Advanced Clinical Pharmacist. Sammy shares his love for teaching in the 

hospital setting with the assistance of his fantastic team at NSMC and offers his insight and 

advice for providing a positive and unique learning experience for his students. You can click 

here to read about Sammy on our experiential website. 

 

Sammy Ihunwaeze  

https://www.uwyo.edu/pharmacy/_profiles/preceptors/profiles/sammy-ihunwaeze-final-bio.pdf


We look forward to introducing you to Dr. Liebig in an upcoming issue of the PRN. Our hope is 

that in reading about our outstanding preceptors, you will discover ways you can implement 

some of their successful strategies for educating future pharmacists. To get even more 

precepting tips from prior award winners click here and scroll to the bottom of the page to the 

“Past Preceptors of the Year” section.  

Another free educational resource available to you as a preceptor for the University of 

Wyoming School of Pharmacy is through CEImpact. We encourage preceptors to take a look at 

the educational course titled, “Tools to Facilitate Student Success with Your Learning 

Experience”. In this one hour course, preceptors will learn and apply simple quality 

improvement techniques to maintain and enhance their learning experience. This course will be 

particularly helpful for preceptors who would like to learn how to create an appropriate 

amount of structure for their students within their educational experiences. 

To access CEImpact CE, follow the steps below:   

1. Sign into your eValue account 
2. Click on the “Learning Modules” tab 
3. Click on “CEimpact” link in the blue ribbon right below the program tabs 
4. Click on the “Connect to CEimpact Account” 
5. Use the Preceptor Access Code: 22UWY 

 

Have a wonderful summer, 

The University of Wyoming Experiential Education Program 

 

 

 

https://www.uwyo.edu/pharmacy/preceptor-resources/index.html

